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Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

Subject: Recommendation of Bid Award for NORTH ONEHALF OF FOLSOM BLVD. 
EAST OF NOTRE DAME 

SUMMARY: 

The City Engineer's office has prepared plans and specifications for the subject 
project and advertised for bids. Bids have been received and the City Engineer 
hereby recommends bid award. 

BACKGROUND:  

On December 11, 1979, the City Council approved plans and specifications for 
North One.Half of Folsom Blvd., East of Notre Dame. Bids were received and opened 
by the City Clerk in the Council Chambers on January 2, 1980. Bids received are as 
follows: 

Warren Construction $11,863.00 
R. D. 	Engineering 12,554.00 
Dig-It Engineering & Construction Co., 	Inc. 14,100.00 
Lubenko Construction Co. 14,720.00 
C. C. Young Construction 15,520.00 
Parrish, 	Inc. 16,440.00 
Granite Construction 16,606.00 
M. L. Garten 17,432.00 
Arnold Zinankhuze 24,662.00 

The Engineer's estimate for the above project was $11,140. The low bid of Warren 
Construction in the amount of $11,863.00 is 6.49% above the Engineer's estimate. 

FINANCIAL DATA: 

The total project cost estimate is approximately $14,500. There is approximately 
$85,000 remaining in the 19,79/8.0t,Ssirketropakd budget for Miscellaneous Improvements. 
It is recommended that $14MOSieggri.ed to this project. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

• H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

City Council 
	

= 2 - 	 January 3, 1980 

RECOMMENDATION:  

The City Engineer recommends that $14,500 be transferred from the 1979/80 Sewer 
Fund budget for Miscellaneous Improvements to the North One-Half of Folsom Blvd. 
East of Notre Dame project and that the low bid of Warren Construction in the 
amount of $11,863.00 be accepted. 

Recommendation Approved: 
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January 8, 1980 
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